
 

26 May 2021 

 

Dear Year 6 student,  

 

I thought I would write to you as we move towards the May Half term to give you a little bit more 

information regarding your transition here to Wildern. I've really enjoyed speaking with your teachers 

recently, getting to know you all academically, as well as gathering as much information about your 

interests as possible. I'm really looking forward to meeting you all face to face soon.  

 

We are hoping to welcome you all here for Induction Day on Wednesday 7th July as well as also 

being invited back in the evening with your parents between 18.00 and 19.30 for an Induction 

Evening. This however is yet to be confirmed as we await confirmation and guidance from the 

Government in respect of easing COVID restrictions. All being well, this will be a great opportunity 

for you to see the school, meet your tutors and also your Director of Progress and Achievement - Mr 

Denman. He is currently very busy guiding our Year 11’s through their final days here at Wildern, but 

will be making contact with you all in due course.  

 

In the meantime, please rest assured everything is being done behind the scenes to make your 

transition as smooth as possible. There will be lots of information coming out to you and your parents 

straight after half term so please keep a look out for that.  

 

Have a restful and well earned half term break and please enjoy your final half term as primary school 

students.  

 

We can't wait to meet you all. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mr T Hastings - Senior Leader of Learning (Pastoral) 

  


